By The Barnyard Gate

PARENTS,

July Newsletter 2010

Congrats to our "TEACHER OF THE MONTH," Ms. EMILY!!!! She is one of our toddler teachers. Keep up the good work Ms

EMILY! ENJOY YOUR PAID DAY OFF!!!

Summer is now among us. The children will be exploring outside time during the morning hours. If your child is fair, I would suggest you apply sun screen before they come to school.

PLEASE do not allow your child to brings toys or other items from home!

Please park to the right or in the parking lot. Keep the left lane under the awning free for traffic flow!

"SPLASH DAYS"

3's & PkA: Monday Mornings
Y2s, 02s & PkB: Thursday Mornings
*LABEL ALL YOUR CHILDS LOOSE ITEMS.
*PLEASE APPLY SUN SCREEN BEFORE
YOU COME TO SCHOOL.

*TAKE HOME ALL WET BELONGINGS
ON SWIM DAY!!! THANK YOU!!!!

The Barn will be closed MONDAY the <u>5TH</u> for <u>Independence Day!</u> We wish everyone a safe and happy holiday!

THE BARN
TEAM:

TRAIL BOSS: MR. RUSTY

HEARDLER

MS. LINDA

HOSS:

MR. RUSTY

YODAL 'N COWGIRL: MS. DONNA

RANCH HAND: MS. JESSICA
